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MINUTES OF THE CONTINUED SEPTEMBER 15, 2020  
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

TUESDAY- -SEPTEMBER 22, 2020- -5:00 P.M. 
 
Mayor Ezzy Ashcraft convened the meeting at 5:04 p.m. 
 
Roll Call –  Present: Councilmembers Daysog, Knox White, Oddie, Vella and 

Mayor Ezzy Ashcraft – 5. [Note: The meeting was held via 
WebEx.] 

 
  Absent: None. 
 
Public Comment 
 
(20-621) The City Clerk announced public comment for the matter has been closed due 
to meeting continuation; stated since the September 15th meeting, the developer has 
requested public comment be re-opened and the three minute public comment time limit 
suspended. 
 
Mayor Ezzy Ashcraft stated that she is not in favor of re-opening public comment; ample 
notice of the opportunity for public comment was provided prior to the September 15th 
meeting. 
 
Councilmember Daysog moved approval of re-opening public comment.  
 
Councilmember Oddie seconded the motion, which failed by the following roll call vote: 
Councilmembers Daysog: Aye; Knox White: No; Oddie: No; Vella: No; and Mayor Ezzy 
Ashcraft: No; Ayes: 1. Noes: 4.  
 
The meeting was adjourned to Closed Session to consider: 
 
(20-622) Conference with Real Property Negotiators (Pursuant to Government Code 
Section 54956.8); Property: Site A at Alameda Point; Persons Negotiating: Eric J. Levitt, 
City Manager; Debbie Potter, Community Development Director; Michelle Giles, 
Redevelopment Project Manager; and Lisa Maxwell, Assistant City Attorney; 
Negotiating Parties: City of Alameda and Alameda Point Partners: Under Negotiation: 
Price and Terms.  
 
Following the Closed Session, the meeting was reconvened and the City Clerk 
announced that regarding Site A, staff provided information and Council provided 
direction with no vote taken.  
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Adjournment  
 
There being no further business, Mayor Ezzy Ashcraft adjourned the meeting at 6:31 
p.m. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Lara Weisiger 
      City Clerk 
 
 
 
The agenda for this meeting was posted in accordance with the Sunshine Ordinance. 


